
WOW!  The harvest continues! 

Another month of reports 
have been received from 
our nat ional teams in 
Ghana and they continue to 
r e v e a l t h e m i n i s t r y 
expansion in West Africa. 

For the first six months of 
the year our national teams 
have been able to share the 
gospel in 466 different 
venues with 260,571 people 
a n d r e c o r d 1 4 9 , 9 1 9 
i n d i c a t e d fi r s t t i m e 
decisions for Christ.  This is 
by far their greatest six 
months of ministry to date.


In addition to the work that these great men are 
doing, when we include the people from our first 
international team’s project this year, all-in-all we 
have shared the gospel with a 


This is a WOW moment for all of us involved in the 
work of the Gospel.  I trust you will pause a moment 
right now and thank God for each one of these 
individuals who are now a part of the Kingdom of 
God.  Thank the Father also for giving us all the 
opportunity to join Him in His work of the Gospel.  
Never has there been a better group of workers
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The wonder fu l r epor t s 
received from Ghana make 
my heart overflow!  Never do 
I think I have been more 
thrilled by results of our 
men’s labors in the field. 

T h e t e a m s , w o r k i n g 
alongside my brother, Rev. 

Dr. Samuel Lartey, have proven again the proof of 
their love, devotion, diligence, and determination in 
the things of Christ. There are far too many for me 
to name in the article but each member of our team 
is worthy of attention.  At the risk of only naming a 
few, I am compelled to ask you to pray for Simon, 
Ebenezer, Jacob, Emmanuel, Amauley, Emaka, 
Tetteh, Odikro, and Dr. Lartey.  These, along with 
over 40 others are working so well in the fields of 
the Harvest. 

I am humbled and honored to labor with these great 
servants in the Kingdom. Working in the Lord’s 

vineyard makes me a better man, a better servant, 
and hopefully a better leader.  Each of our workers 
bring unique skills to each project.  I love everything 
about these guys.  Some of my favorite moments of 
each project come when we are all just sitting, 
talking, and laughing.  Even as I type these lines 
there is a smile across my face thinking about the 
past moments and looking forward in anticipation of 
the next ones. 

The summer weather in Ghana has caused much 
flooding and even the loss of life in some severe 
conditions.  Please pray of the nation of Ghana this 
month.   

Now, until Jesus returns, I remain 

Yours, in the fulfilling of the Great Commission, 

Roy D. Mason


Dr. & Mrs. Roy D. Mason, Jr.
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assembled than our men on the ground in West 
Africa.  Under the excellent leadership of Pastor 
Sammy Lartey these men (and women) labor under 
extremely difficult circumstances going into often 
dangerous and desolate places with only one aim 
which is to share the life changing message of Jesus 
Christ with those who have yet to hear the gospel.  


Each member of our team deserves to know that 
thousands of people are praying for them daily.  
Praying for their strength, safety, and security.  


 
“Rejoice in the Lord always; 

again I say, REJOICE!”             
 

—Phil. 4:4 NASB

STRAIGHT FROM MY HEART …

Pictured here are Pastors Simon, Jacob, and Ebenezer who are 
three of our 6 Area Heads and are member of our Executive 
Council.

Pastor Sammy Lartey, Director

Our next trip to Ghana is scheduled for September 2105.  Pray for 
our men to find the roads God expects to us travel down.


